
NOTICE 

 

TOWN OF BALDWIN RESIDENTS 

 

 

On Thursday, October 10th from 9-10 AM the staff of  

Senator Ron Johnson will hold a mobile office hour to discuss any 

 federal agency case work and answer questions. 

 

This will be held at the Town of Baldwin Hall located at 2399-90th Ave., Baldwin, Wisconsin 

 

Some or all of the town board may be present for this meeting, but no town business will be conducted 

during this time. 

 
James Harer, Clerk 

 

 
 


